
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

May 13, 2005 
 

 

 
 

 
 
To The Honorable 

Common Council of the City of Milwaukee 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 

 
Dear Members of the Common Council: 
 

The Department of City Development respectfully requests introduction of a 
Communication File for scheduling at an upcoming Zoning, Neighborhoods and 

Development Committee meeting to present the 2004 annual report on tax 
incremental districts.  Your consideration of this request is appreciated.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux 
Commissioner 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
cc:  Alderman D’Amato, Chair, ZND Committee 
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